
 

17-05-2024 
Dear Sirs, 

      We are the pupils of the 9th primary school of Corfu, Greece. We want to tell you about the 

Cyprus issue. Cyprus is a beautiful island. The problem is that the North part has been occupied 

by the Turks since 1974. There are 1.619 people missing who have never been found. Some 

people have lost their houses because they did not feel safe and went to live in other countries or 

the rest of the island. Some people have lost their loved ones. A lot of people have died.  

     More particularly, we would like to complain about Famagusta, a beautiful, sunny town with a wonderful beach. It is 

a pity because it isn't inhabited, it is deserted. It is now a dead zone with destroyed buildings. People lost their houses 

in Famagusta. You are obliged to care about this town. If it is possible, allow its inhabitants entry to the ghost town. 

     We want to make Cyprus one again. You must urge more people to look for lost children. Please help all the people 

of Cyprus to return to their houses for peace to return. We call upon you to upload online pictures of the missing people 

so they can be found more easily! 

     We wanted to affirm that we want Cyprus to get returned to its legal owners. We want to ask the leaders of the 

world to press the president of Turkey to give North Cyprus back and find a compromising solution for both 

communities. 

    Prove that you are a real organisation that helps people. 

                            Yours faithfully, 

                  The pupils of class F, Greece 


